
Emergency  Drill  on  Main
Campus

Clark College and the Vancouver Police Department will conduct
a joint training exercise around the Health Sciences Building
on Clark College’s main campus on August 26.

On  Wednesday,  August  26,  from  7:30  a.m.  to  3:30  p.m.,
individuals on or near the Clark College main campus will
notice  a  high  level  of  police  activity  as  Clark  College
partners  with  the  Vancouver  Police  Department  on  a  joint
exercise.

During the exercise, the Health Sciences Building and the
Brown  Parking  Lot  will  be  closed.  There  will  be  a  high
concentration of police activity in the area as the groups
work together on a daylong scenario.

This exercise builds on the college’s ongoing security efforts
and  helps  strengthen  ties  with  the  Vancouver  Police
Department.  In  preparation  for  the  exercises,  the  VPD  is
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reaching out to affected neighborhoods, and on campus the
college is making sure that all groups affected are informed
in advance of the event.

There will be no live weapons used in the drills, nor will
there be unusual amounts of noise or simulated explosions.
Most individuals should not be affected other than seeing an
unusually high number of VPD officers.

This drill is intended to help both the college and the police
improve their emergency response procedures.

Clark College’s main campus is located at 1933 Fort Vancouver
Way. The Brown Lot and Health Sciences Building are located in
the northeast corner of the campus, south of Water Works Park
and east of E. Reserve St. at E. 18th St.


